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Pray for these to be 

saved: 
 

Sara’s father 
Bo-tee’s father 

Jantha’s husband 
Tho’s husband 
Tho’s mother 

Tee’s wife 
 

Pray for these to 
grow spiritually: 

 

Srey Nij 
Mao 

Bo-tee 
Sambat 

 

Cambodia 
        February 26, 2022 

Dear Prayer Partners, 
 
We are so grateful for your prayers and support. Through your help, the Lord has 
continually blessed us with all we need.  
 
Psalm 103:2 says, “Bless the LORD, O my soul, and forget not all his benefits:”.  
That has been the main theme in our church meetings this year. No matter what 
comes our way – hardships or easy times, sorrow or gladness - God has been 
gracious, and we are helped by remembering all He has done for us. 
 
The Cambodian government has not changed much at all in its dealing with the 
Covid 19 issue. We as a church have not yet been allowed to bring in the group of 
children we used to teach, but we are happy to be able to have regular meetings 
otherwise. Please continue to pray that we can have the children’s class again. 
Several come by and ask about it every week.  
 
Tee has moved outside Phnom Penh now, so he and his family travel about 30 
minutes just to get to church. Please remember to pray for his wife as she is not a 
Christian, and for them as a family as they care for their little boy, David. Srey Tuit 
and Sambat are planning on getting married, and they’re both saving up for the 
wedding. Pray for them, that they will follow the Lord’s will in their lives. Sambat 
also needs a better job to be able to support a family.  
 
Jasmine will be turning 18 next month and graduating soon. Joshua and Jessica both 
have a few more grades to go, so I am sure they are a bit jealous. But pray for 
Jasmine that she will find the direction she is seeking. She doesn’t know what she 
will do after finishing high school. Joanna has been growing up so quickly, and she 
brings us so much joy! She loves to sing. We thank the Lord for each of our 
children. Please pray for our whole family as we endeavor to serve Christ in our 
ministry. 
 
Here's a special thanks to those who have sent us gifts and cards recently. We 
appreciate them so much! Thank you for praying for Cambodia and for us, and for 
your faithfulness. May the Lord richly bless you all! 
 

 

Yours in Christ, 
 

 
Ron & Sara Smith 


